
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Friday, June 21st, 2024 

We acknowledge the Lekwungen-speaking peoples of the Esquimalt and Songhees First Nations on whose  

traditional territories we live, learn, and do our work                      

IN JUNE WE HAVE A FEW THINGS TO RECOGNIZE… 

June is Filipino, Portuguese AND Italian Heritage Month. Use this month to acknowledge, 
celebrate, and raise awareness about the Filipino, Italian and Portuguese communities in 
Canada and their significantly valuable contributions throughout Canadian history. 
 
As well, June is National Indigenous History Month in Canada. These are times to recognize the 
rich history, heritage, resilience and diversity of First Nations, Inuit and Métis. Their profound 
teachings and contributions have helped shape the Canada we know today, and it must not go 
unnoticed.  
 
And lastly June is Pride Month! Pride Month commemorates years of struggle for civil rights and 
the ongoing pursuit of equality for the LGBTQ+ community, as well as the accomplishments of 
LGBTQ individuals. It serves as a reminder of how important respect and inclusivity is and that 
we contribute to it ensuring a safe and supportive place for everyone.  
 

INDIGENOUS PEOPLES DAY 

We would like to acknowledge that today is Indigenous Peoples Day. It a day to honor and 
celebrate the diverse cultures, languages, and contributions of Indigenous peoples in Canada. 
 

YEARBOOKS 

If you purchased a yearbook and haven’t picked it up yet, please see Ms. Munro in room 302 to 
get yours. 
 

LIBRARY 

All books are due back to the library today -- textbooks and library books. The library has sent 
all students an email with a list of all textbooks and library books that are due. Please check 
your email. Beginning Monday, if you are returning to Vic High and have returned all semester 1 
and 2 resources, you may sign out books for summer reading. See Ms. Burleson for details. 

 
ATTENTION SEMESTER 1 ART AND PHOTO STUDENTS  

Please pick up your work in Rm 232. 
 
LOCKER CLEANOUT 
All lockers MUST be cleaned out by the end of the day today. Please leave your locks on the 
locker and locked when you are done. 
 
 
 

#WEAREVICHIGH 


